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Friday 6th January 2023 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

Welcome back everyone and welcome to 2023!  

I hope you all had an enjoyable time over the break from school. It is so lovely to see all the smiling 

faces back at school.  

A big thank you to our helpers over the break, who kept the chickens clean, fed and watered – Eva, 

Sophie P, Amelie and Annabelle!  

We have begun the spring term with a positive focus on our 7Rs. The children are excited to see who 

will get a 7R certificate this term.  

Please take some moments over the weekend to take note of any dates that are coming up this term 

(for a reminder of dates please refer on the website: Letters Home1 We will soon have an Online 

Safety Virtual Lunchtime session – one for FS/KS1 and one for KS2. These are just 30 minutes to pop 

in at lunchtime, so that hopefully anyone who is at work, can log in whilst they eat their 

sandwich.  Online Safety is a key focus at home and at school so working together to keep children 

safe is a shared responsibility.  

Please share our current vacancies with anyone who you think may be interested: Current 

Vacancies2 

Staying Safe 

Please remember that our school site and building is a NO MOBILE PHONE zone. This is in relation to 

our Safeguarding Policy. Please refrain from using your phone on the playground. Many thanks for 

your support and understanding with this.  

Have a restful and enjoyable weekend, ready for the full week back next week.  

 
1http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/letters_home/495226 
2http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/current_vacancies/495135 



Best Wishes 

Kirsten Marriott 

Headteacher 

What's on next week: 

Tuesday 10th January 

Swimming Year 3 Sessions Commence  -  1:30-3:20pm (Please can you ensure that your child has a 

swimming costume or swim shorts, a towel and a swimming hat) 

Wednesday 11th January 

Coffee Morning  -  9:00-10:00am: Team Africa Miss Symons (for a reminder of all dates for each class 

for the Spring Term please go to the website: Connect Coffee Morning Dates3) 

Forest School After School Club - 3:15-5:00pm 

 

Friday 13th January 

Netball After School Club  - 3:20-4:20 : Years 4/5/6 

Parent News and Information: 

• Information from the Norris Museum on a forthcoming 'Art Adventure Club' commencing on 

21st January 

• Please find attached to the email January’s edition of the Cambridgeshire Constabulary 

Safer Schools Newsletter. The subjects that they have covered in this newsletter are as 

follows: 

- Childs first technology device: parents/carers guide to on-line safety 

- Crime Prevention: guidance on how to secure valuable items 

- Nitrous Oxide Canisters: parents/carers awareness 

- Dry January: are you in? 

 
3http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/community_connection/595333 



- The school run: parents ultimate guide 

 

 

Select from Aspens : Please ensure if your child has a school lunch that you order their meals in 

advance. If you choose to do this on the day they must be ordered before 9:30am   -  Thank you 


